
 

 

 

16
th
 February 2018 

 السَّلامَُ  عَلَيْكُمْ  وَرَحْمَةُ  الله  وَبَرَ كَاتهُُ                                                                              
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We hope and pray this letter reaches you in the best of health and Imaan. 
 
RE: World Book Day Thursday 1

st
 March 2018 

 
World Book Day events are held in more than 100 countries around the world and celebrate the 
enjoyment of reading books, authors and illustrators.  A key aim is to encourage the lifelong love of 
reading in our children, therefore every child in the UK is eligible to receive a £1 World Book Day Token 
which can be exchanged for a FREE £1 World Book Day Book (or if you prefer, use it to get £1 off any 
book or audio book worth £2.99 or more). World Book Day Tokens have been handed out to the students, 
and are valid from Monday 26

th
 February-Sunday 25

th
 March 2018. 

 
At Madni Academy we will be participating in this great event on Thursday 

1st
 March by asking students to 

come to school dressed as their favourite book characters. Students may wear a full costume, or 
carry/wear a suitable prop. 
 
In keeping with the Islamic ethos of the school, we ask all students to adhere strictly to the following 
guidelines: 
 

 Costumes must be modest and cover the awra (sattar) 

 Costumes must be minimum knee length 

 No leggings or tight form fitting trousers 

 Students cannot dress in male clothing 

 No costumes/characters which depict evil or magical characters (so no Harry potter themes, 
witches etc) 

 No make-up/face paint 

 Students MUST wear their abaya to and from school 
 
We want our students to enjoy the activities planned for the day; however, failure to follow the above 
guidelines will result in parents being asked to collect their daughters from school. 
 
If you have any further queries, please contact the English department.  
 
 
Wasalaam 
 
Mrs S A Mirza 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


